Olivier BOSSARD
Flat 7

70 Canfield Gardens
South Hampstead
LONDON NW6 3ED
Tel

Mrs Victoria Geoghegan
Development Control NW Area
LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN
Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

. -

Dear Mrs. Geoghegan,
Re: Planning permission application PW 99 02390

Following our phone conversation 10 days ago, | am writing regarding my application No PW
99 02390 for a planning permission to erect a conservation type Velux rooflight on front
roofslope at my flat No 7, 70 Canfield Gardens, London NW6, with share of freehold.

You mentioned during our phone conversation that your permission might be subject to limits
in the dimensions of the rooflight (not exceeding 800 x 1400 mm = 1.12 sq. m). As you
suggested, 1 did contact the VELUX company to enguire about the maximum size that would
meet your requirement, and 1 enclose a copy of their answer + technical documents from
catalogue :

Velux rooflight "Protect Star range 3073" GHL 606 is 962mm x 960mm = 0.92 sq. m, and
therefore should be able to comply with your requirements.

Therefore, if you definitely cannot accept my original application for a greater sized rooflight
(originally, 1 would have prefer a 1340mm x 14000 mm), then could you please consider a
revision of my application with this smaller sized conservation type rooflight in order to
comply with your limitations.

1 hope that these further details are satisfactory and that you will be able to answer positively
to my application. Alternatively, I remain at your disposal should you need any further
information. In the meantime, I thank you very much indeed for your time and attention.

Yours sincerely,

Olivier BOSSARD
8™ July 1999



